
 

PHILGEPS ADVISORY NO. 5: UPDATE ON PHILGEPS 1.5 SYTEM 

MAINTENANCE ACTIVITY 

 

TO ALL OUR VALUED CLIENTS 
 

 

Due to the ongoing system preventive maintenance of PhilGEPS 1.5, access to the online 

portal is temporarily unavailable from 12 September 2020 until further notice.  

In the meantime, Government Agencies shall continue to use the facility http://notices.ps-

philgeps.gov.ph for the posting of Project Requirements (Bid) and Awarded 
Contracts (Award). 

Further, Government Agencies and Merchants shall use the available services of 
PhilGEPS 2.0 for Registry, Platinum Membership Upgrade and Virtual Store. 

 

We will issue another advisory once the PhilGEPS 1.5 system resumes. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 
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